FINANCIAL PLANNING:
K-12 & BEYOND

OUR LADY OF CONSOLATION SCHOOL

NOV. 30, 2023 | 6:30-7:30 P.M.

It’s never too early to start planning for your child’s future. We
invite you to join us at Our Lady of Consolation Catholic School
on Thursday, November 30 at 6:30 p.m. to learn how you can
make Catholic education affordable for your family. Anyone
considering or currently investing in K-12 Catholic education is
invited to attend.




